Summeyr 2019
Dear Fourth Grader,

| am so excited to have you as a member of the

Travelers this folll During the summer | have

spent fime working in my garden, golfing and

traveling. | hope you are all having o wonderful

break and are enjoying play‘mg outside and naving time off.

AS you think about coming back to school, | would like you 1o
choose one of the following two options to help us learn a little
about you. 1) Choose 5-7 small objects that represent you and
your inferests. For example. a postcard from your favorite place or
a piece of sports memorabilia, Bring them in during the first week
of school so we can learn a little about YOu. Or 2) Create a 5-7
slide presentation using your google account and share it with me
at janataylor@colchestersdorg so we can show it to the class at
the start of the year. The slides should include information that
teaches us about you.

While there are school suppl‘\es in the class to use, You may want
your own;
-Pendil box -Pencils

~5Turdy folder for home fo school use -Post-it notes
-Tissues (boxes to share with the class) -Glue sticks
-Erasers - Please send on\\/ block erasers or cap erasers 1o school,
we have found that some of the more fancier ones (soccer balls
for exarnple) become a distraction to other students at the table.
-Ear buds- | will order o few pairs, but in the past the kids have
found ones purchased on their own fit more comforfab\y.

| hope you are havmg a tervific sutmmerl!
Miss Toy\or




